
Bayer Corporate and 
Business Services 

RECEIVED 
REGION 1 

August 16, 2005 

Ms. Elizabeth Ullrich 
Senior Health Physicist 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

- ’ 
Tracy E. Spagnol. CTP 
Vice President 8 Treasurer 

RE: Enclosed Correspondence 

B,iiei Corporate and 
Bus r‘zs;s S e n ~ e s  LLC 

Dear Ms. Ullrich: 

In response to the enclosed letter that was Sent to Bayer Pharmaceuticals 
Corporation, I am requesting that you please remove Willy Scherf‘s name 
from the letter, and change Jon R. Wyne to Tracy E. Spagnol. 

1 , ~  Bayer Road 
Pittsburgh. PA 15205-9741 

Phone 412 777-5727 
Fax 312 778-4413 
tracy spagnoi.h@bayer con1 Your assistance is very much appreciated. 

Sincerely, n 

Vic&Pre&nt and Treasurer 

Enclosure 

S:/TracySpagnolMudear Regulatory Commission Ltr 081 6 0 5 . d ~  



Docket No. 03030292 
Control No. 136708 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
475 ALENDALE ROAD 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 1-1 41 5 

Joseph Catino, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President - Research 
Bayer Pharmaceuticals Corporation 
400 Morgan Lane 
West Haven, CT 0651 6-41 75 

August 1,2005 

License No. 06-1 3053-04 

SUBJECT: BAYER PHARMACEUTICALS CORPORATION, REVIEW OF FINANCIAL 
ASSURANCE SUBMITTAL, CONTROL NO. 136708 

Dear Dr. Catino: 

This is in reference to your Standby Trust Agreement dated September 22, 2000 for financial 
assurance for decommissioning for NRC License Number 06-13053-04. We have received a 
notice from National City Bank dated February 18, 2005 of a change in administrative trust 
officer from Jennifer Zeck and Kim Maleski to Dawn DeWerth and Kin Lewis. 

This is also in reference to your Parent Guarantee for financial assurance for your above listed 
license. Thank you for your submittal of the annual revision to your financial statement, 
financial test data and special auditors report and reconciling schedule submitted in support of 
Recital 8 of your Parent Company Guarantee dated April 28, 2004. We have also received 
your amended Parent Company Guarantee dated July 1,2005. 

We have no further questions at this time. 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by Elizabeth Ullrich 

Elizabeth Ullrich 
Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial and R&D Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

cc: 
William L. Galdenzi, Radiation Safety Officer 
Willv Scherf. Chief Financial Officer . 

Vice President & Treasurer 
f Michael A. Zumerling, Manager, Capital Markets and Trust Investments, NA 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

* //s /k , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

T @ ,UUO 7 / k e s o , v  0 6 -  i30r - j -  
There were no administrative omissions. Your pplication was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 137r+5& 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 [RI) 

18-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


